
 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information:   
Harnett County Health Department  
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd Lillington  

910-893-7550  

Everyone 6 months and Older needs a flu shot each year.      
 

Stay Healthy:            

Get your Flu Shot 

 Monday-Friday 
8:00-11:00am & 1:00-4:00pm 

*Please bring all insurance information, we accept United Health Care, 

BCBS, MedCost, Medicare and Medicaid. Cash and Credit cards accepted. 

Some children may qualify to receive the flu shot at no cost. 

Get your flu shot without leaving your car!  

No Appointment Needed 
 

Harnett County Health Department 

Registration forms are located @ harnett.org/health download, complete 

and bring with you for your flu shot. 


